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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5 -7 Library

Tuesday-  Visit to the library

             P1 -4: PE
             P5 -7: PE
Wednesday- Library for P1 -4

                 Photographer for P1

Thursday – P1 -4: PE

                P5 -7: PE
We will be having our ‘Beginning of School Year’ Mass on Wednesday 21st September at 10:00am in the school. All parents and family are welcome to join us. This will also be an opportunity to mark Mrs Mc Cann’s service to our school over the years. Anyone who would like to make a donation towards a gift for Mrs Mc Cann should send this to school this week.

We ask you to please promote our focus on respecting others, particularly adults in our school. We are using the GAA’s slogan; “Give respect, Get respect’. Please support the school in this matter.

Tuesday would have marked Roald Dahl’s 100th birthday. We will have some special events in school on Tuesday to celebrate this and we will also visit the library. It is very important that the children have coats for walking down to the library.

We are delighted to offer an after-schools sports club with Miss Mc Rory for Primary 4 – Primary 7 this half-term. It will start next Tuesday (20th Sept) and run for 6 weeks. If you would like your child to stay for it, please send £6 to school this week.

We were delighted with the fantastic turn out at our curriculum night last week. Thank you for making the effort to attend and support your child’s learning.
Congratulations to our P4 and P7 pupils who participated in Mass last week to mark the beginning of their sacramental year.
Thank you to Claire Holley who came into school last Friday to explain ‘Geo-Caching’ to Key Stage 1 & 2. The children loved hunting for the geo-caches and this is a great way to get out and active with the family. Check out the website for photos!
Any outstanding milk money should be sent in this week.
Please send PE gear in with your child on Tuesday and Thursday. They will change for PE in school.

The children all have their Mathletics log in details and can log in to it in school and at home. We ask that you make an opportunity for them to use this at home at least twice weekly. It is an excellent way for them to practice their Maths skills in a fun way.
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

